
July 7, 2020 Primary Election 

The candidates listed below have been endorsed or recommended by New Jersey Right to 

Life PAC.   Please check your ballot and vote for these candidates if any of these names 

appear on your ballot.   

There are several viable republican candidates running for U.S. Senate who are pro-life. This, 

and a number of other factors, has contributed to the decision of our PAC not to endorse in 

the primary for U. S. Senate at this time.   

IMPORTANT UPDATE:  Voting for the July 7th election will change primarily to a Vote-

by-Mail Ballot system.  Every registered Republican and Democrat in the state will receive a 
mail-in ballot, while unaffiliated voters will receive a mail-in ballot application.  If you are an 
unaffiliated voter, your mail-in ballot application must be received by your county clerk by 
June 30, 2020. Postage for both ballots and applications will be prepaid, and at least one 
polling place in each municipality will remain open, provided there are enough poll workers.  

Candidates for U.S. House of Representatives 

Robert Patterson CD-2 ( R ) – Endorsed  
 
Katie Gibbs (CD-3) ( R) - Recommended 
 
Christopher Smith CD-4 ( R) - Endorsed* 
 
Frank Pallotta CD-5 ( R ) - Endorsed 
 
Rosemary Becchi CD-11 ( R ) – Endorsed 

 
Candidates for State Senate  
Anthony Bucco (R-25) – Endorsed* 
 

Candidate for N.J. State Assembly  
Aura Dunn (R-25) – Endorsed* 

 

*Incumbent 

Paid for by New Jersey Right to Life-PAC.  Not authorized by any candidate or candidate’s committee.  Frank McCann, 

Treasurer. 


